
  
 

 
 

Stakeholders Association Annual Meeting 
December 1, 2015 | The Westin, De Gama/Diaz Room | Cape Town, South Africa 
 
 

Registration and Coffee  

Welcome and Introduction  
Karl Hofmann, Stakeholders Association President 

Keynote: The Role of Research in The End TB Strategy  
Mario Raviglione, Director of the Global TB Programme, World Health Organization 

State of the TB Alliance  
Mel Spigelman, President & CEO, TB Alliance 
Willo Brock, SVP of External Affairs, TB Alliance 

Interactive Discussion and Q&A  
Karl Hofmann 

Nix-TB: Updates from the field  
Francesca Conradie, Sizwe Hospital, Johannesburg, South Africa 
Q&A 

The need for an increased pipeline: Updates from the field  
Andreas Diacon, Task Applied Science, Cape Town, South Africa 
Q&A 

Pediatric TB Video: A Call to Action 

Childhood TB: Moderated Panel 
Cherise Scott, Head of Pediatric TB Initiative, TB Alliance 
Anna Mandalakas, Associate Professor of Pediatrics, Baylor College of Medicine 
Jennifer Furin, Assistant Professor of Medicine, Case Western Reserve University 
Anneke Hessling, Director of Pediatric TB, Desmond Tutu TB Centre 
Stephen Graham, Chair, Stop TB Partnership Childhood TB Subgroup 

Interactive Discussion and Q&A  
Paul Sommerfeld  

Closing Message  
Karl Hofmann 

Reception   
On19 Restaurant 

 


